
        
 

 
 

MINUTES OF GROUP MEETING HELD ON 
TUESDAY 8th January 2008 

AT THE KING’S ARMS PUB 
 

Members Present 
 

Kevin Anderson, Sandra Dillon, Peter Riley-Jordan, Steve Copeland. 
 
Apologies 

  
Paula Haggart, Simon Haggart, Michael Specht, Christine Riley-Jordan 

 
Previous Minutes 
 
Passed as a true record of proceedings 
 
Matters Arising                       ACTION 

 
Analysis of Questionnaire Results 

 
SC had prepared a presentation for the Parish Council to demonstrate the findings  
from the questionnaire results.  It was agreed that a copy of the presentation would   SC 
be sent to members of the Parish Plan Group with the minutes. 
 
SC had also started the preparation of an Action Plan based on the results of the  
questionnaire.  Although those present looked through the Action Plan, it was agreed     
that members of the group needed to consider actions that they thought should be  
included in the plan.  The Action Plan needed to be based upon the results of the  
questionnaire.  It was agreed that all comments should be returned to SC by 22nd    ALL 
January 2008.  A copy of the draft Action Plan would therefore be sent out with the    SC 
minutes. 
 
Parish Plan 
 
PR-J had started preparing the first draft of the Parish Plan.  He requested that if  
any of the group could provide him with photographs of the Parish or any activity  
connected with the Parish, he would look to utilise them within the plan.  If any group   ALL  
members had ideas for what they wanted to be included in the plan, they were  
requested to pass their ideas on to PR-J as soon as possible.  KA agreed to speak    KA 
with the local expert on footpaths.   
 
Next Meeting 
 
The next meeting would be at 19:30 on Tuesday 5th February 2008 at the   ALL  
King’s Arms pub.   


